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INVITATION FOR BID 
NO. IFB 23-12 

CISCO 48-PORT SWITCHES 
 
The Judiciary of Guam is accepting bids from qualified vendors to provide Cisco 48-Port 

Switches for the Judiciary of Guam.  

 

Interested and qualified vendors may request for a printed or electronic copies of the 

IFB package from the Procurement Office, 1st Floor, Guam Judicial Center in Hagåtña, 

Guam beginning Tuesday, August 22, 2023, from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., Guam 

Standard Time, Monday to Friday, except Government of Guam holidays.  

 

All bids must be submitted to the Procurement Office no later than 10:00 a.m., Friday, 

September 8, 2023, Guam Standard Time. All bids will be publicly opened and read 

aloud on that said date and time at the Administrator of the Courts Conference Room, 

1st Floor, Guam Judicial Center in Hagåtña, Guam.  

 

For any periodic updates of the IFB please visit the Judiciary’s website 

http://guamcourts.org. For further information or to request for copies of the IFB 

package, please contact the Procurement Office at 671-475-3393/3175/3141/3290 or 

email jpcepeda@guamcourts.gov and/or mantonio@guamcourts.gov. 

   

 
/s/ DANIELLE T. ROSETE    

  Administrator of the Courts  
 

This notice is paid with Government of Guam funds by the Judiciary of Guam. 

“The Judiciary of Guam is an equal opportunity provider and employer.” 
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